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LaMoure County Injury Crash
What:  Injury Crash 

Where: Junction of 94th Ave SE and 55th St SE (5 miles west of Marion) 

When: August 19, 2022, 8:45 AM 

Road Conditions: Wet, gravel road 

Weather Conditions: Cloudy with a slight wind 

Crash Involvement: Two Vehicle 

Type of Crash:  T-bone collision 

Agencies Involved: NDHP, LaMoure County Sheriff, LaMoure Ambulance 

Vehicle No. 1:    2005 Ford Explorer 
Driver No. 1:      Juvenile; Jamestown, ND; Injured 
Restraints: Unknown 
Charges:  None 

Vehicle No. 2:    2004 Chevrolet Silverado 
Driver No. 2:      Dalton Steinkopf, 25; Fargo, ND; Injured 
Restraints: Unknown 
Charges:  None 

NARRATIVE: The Ford was northbound on 94th Ave SE.  The Chevrolet was eastbound on 55th St
SE. This is an unmarked intersection with water and cattails on the corners. As the vehicles entered 
the intersection, the Ford struck the middle passenger side of Chevrolet.  Both vehicles entered the 
ditch to the northeast of the intersection.  The Ford came to rest on its wheels facing east.  The 
Chevrolet came to rest on the driver’s side facing southeast.  Both drivers were able to get themselves 
out of the vehicles.  LaMoure Ambulance arrived on scene and transported both drivers to Jamestown 
Regional Medical Center.  Both drivers were treated for minor injuries. The crash remains under 
investigation by the North Dakota Highway Patrol. 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

For More Information Contact:  Sgt. Ben Kennelly, 701-328-1081, bkennell@nd.gov 


